

Policy 92-00 Retreat Sponsor: District Governing Board and Office of the President

Policy

The District Governing Board (DGB or Board) recognizes the importance and necessity for the welfare and governance of the College that Board members engage in educational and development opportunities as well as assessment and reflection. To this end, the Board may hold an annual retreat to consider accomplishments and challenges, further education, goal setting, etc. Themes and topics shall be developed by the Board and presented to the Chair and President for implementation. This retreat will be funded as budget allows. The retreat shall be held in compliance with the Arizona open meeting law (A.R.S. §38-431 et seq.).

Policy History

09/16/2009 New and Approved by District Governing Board

02/17/2021 Reviewed by District Governing Board

Legal Review 04/15/2009